
RESOLUTION 2014-89 

 

A RESOLUTION ADOPTING A CITY OF FRANKLIN PROCEDURE PERTAINING TO 

DEBARMENT AND SUSPENSION 

 

WHEREAS, the City of Franklin often conducts a competitive process for the procurement of 

goods and services with an anticipated cost of $25,000 or more; and 

 

WHEREAS, the process of evaluating submittals in response to a solicitation for bids, a request 

for proposals or a request for qualifications is time consuming and not productive in the case of not 

currently responsible vendors and contractors; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Board of Mayor and Aldermen wish to create and utilize a system of debarment 

and suspension for the City of Franklin in order to protect the public interest by conducting business only 

with currently responsible vendors and contractors; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Board of Mayor and Aldermen has now passed Ordinance No. 2014-38 of the 

City of Franklin, an ordinance amending the Franklin Municipal Code by adding a new Chapter 10 to 

Title 5 to implement a debarment and suspension system; and 

 

WHEREAS, Ordinance No. 2014-38 of the City of Franklin calls for a City of Franklin 

Procedure Pertaining to Debarment and Suspension to be adopted by resolution. 

 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE BOARD OF MAYOR AND 

ALDERMEN OF THE CITY OF FRANKLIN, TENNESSEE, AS FOLLOWS: 
 

Section 1.  The City of Franklin Procedure Pertaining to Debarment and Suspension, attached as 

Exhibit A hereto, is adopted. 

 

Section 2.  Changes or revisions to the procedure hereby adopted shall be made only by 

resolution of the Board of Mayor and Aldermen of the City of Franklin. 

 

Section 3.  The effective date of the policy hereby adopted shall be immediate upon passage and 

adoption of this resolution, the public welfare and the welfare of the City requiring it. 

 

Adopted this _____ day of ________________, 2015. 

 

ATTEST: CITY OF FRANKLIN, TENNESSEE 

 

 

BY:  BY:  
 Eric S. Stuckey, City Administrator/Recorder  Dr. Ken Moore, Mayor 

 

APPROVED AS TO FORM: 

 

 

BY:  
 Kristen L. Corn, Staff Attorney 


